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[bookmark: _GoBack]The 31st annual Don Page Memorial Golf Tournament will be held in River Falls on June 20. The tournament honors the former U-W River Falls coach and athletic director. Organizers have been trying to find ways to get more people involved, but it just may not be enough. Trenten Gauthier has the story.

MP3	RUNS: 1:45	O/C: STD.
 
TRENTEN GAUTHIER: 	THE DON PAGE MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT IS ON YEAR NUMBER 31, AND FOR THE SECOND STRAIGHT YEAR, WOMEN’S ATHLETICS HAS A SPECIAL INVITATION. BUT DAVID PAGE, SON OF THE LATE DON PAGE, SAYS THIS IS NOT A NEW PUSH. THEY’VE ALWAYS WANTED WOMEN INVOLVED.
DAVID PAGE: 	AND IT MADE ME ANGRY, BECAUSE DAD WOULD NEVER TURN DOWN ANYBODY’S CHECK. SO THE NEXT YEAR, I SPONSORED A FOURSOME OF WOMEN, AND I PAID FOR THEM ALL. WITH THE STIPULATION THAT THE NEXT YEAR THAT THEY WOULD EACH GET THEIR OWN FOURSOME AND THEN WE’D HAVE AT LEAST 16 WOMEN’S GOLFERS UP THERE. AND THOSE GUYS DIDN’T COME THROUGH. 
TRENTEN GAUTHIER:	THERE WERE FEWER WOMEN’S ATHLETIC PROGRAMS AT THE START OF THIS EVENT THAT THE BOOSTER CLUB KNOWN AS THE FALCON CLUB RUNS, AND PAGE SAYS HE KNOWS AGE HAS A FACTOR. 
DAVID PAGE: 	AND I THINK THAT ONE OF THE THINGS THAT HAS BEEN GOING ON THE PAST COUPLE OF YEARS IS THAT WOMEN’S AHTLETICS IS MORE RECENT. SO THE ATHLETIC GRADUATES, FROM ANY WOMEN ATHLETIC PROGRAM, ARE YOUNGER THAN SOME THE GUYS THAT HAVE BEEN COMING TO THEIR TOURNAMENT FOR 31, 31 YEARS. AND THEY ARE IN A STAGE IN THEIR FAMILY LIVES, WHERE THEY CAN’T AFFORD TO DO THAT. SO IT IS NOT NECESSARILY A NEW EMPHASIS, AND IT HAS BEEN AN EMPHASIS OF MINE FOR AT LEAST EIGHT YEARS.  
TRENTEN GAUTHIER: 	PAGE SAYS THE NUMBERS HAVE DECREASED IN RECENT YEARS, AND THE ABSENCE OF HIS FATHER MAY HAVE A PART IN IT.
DAVID PAGE: 	THE NUMBERS ARE DOWN A LITTLE BIT. IN DAYS WHEN MY DAD WAS UP THERE RUNNING IT, IT WAS NOT UNCOMMON TO HAVE 144 GOLFERS AND YOU’D HAVE TWO FOURSOMES ON EACH TEE. AND OF COURSE HE WAS A PIED PIPER AND KNEW PEOPLE ALL OVER THE STATE. 
TRENTEN GAUTHIER:	THE EVENT WAS NEARLY NOT HELD A YEAR AGO, AND THEY RECEIVED ENOUGH SUBMISSIONS TO CONTINUE THE EVENT THIS YEAR, BUT PAGE SAYS THE EVENT COULD BE REACHING ITS CONCLUSION.
DAVID PAGE: 	I THINK THAT WE HAVE TO ACCEPT THE FACT THAT THE EVENT MAY DWINDLE TO ITS DEMISE. IT IS JUST A MATTER OF REALITY, WHEN THE HONOREE HASN'T BEEN ON CAMPUS IN 24 YEARS, THAT MEANS THAT NO ONE ON CAMPUS THAT IS GOING TO SCHOOL THERE, OR VERY FEW, WERE EVEN BORN WHEN HE WAS THERE. 
TRENTEN GAUTHIER: 	FOR FALCON NEWS SERVICE, I’M TRENTEN GAUTHIER.

	The tournament also has the option of just coming to dinner as well for a fee of 50 dollars. Businesses and people can also sponsor a hole for 100 dollars. 
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